
Fraternal Order of Police
Hollywood Lodge 24

March 15th, 2023

City of Hollywood
Attn: Assistant City Manager George Keller
2600 Hollywood Blvd
Hollywood, FL 33020

Re: Collective Bargaining Agreement- Results

Dear ACM George Keller,

The Hollywood FOP held voting sessions on March 13th, 2023 and March 14th,2023, for the
proposed CBA for all members in accordance with Rule 60CC-4.002. The certified results are
as follows:

181 voted to approve the proposed Collective Bargaining Agreement.

2 voted to not approve the proposed Collective Bargaining Agreement.

Should you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Andrew LaFramboise,
Hollywood Lodge President

HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA, 33021


